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April 17, 2015 

 

Classmates, 

I hope this letter finds you well and enjoying the spring weather after a long winter.  A few notes 

about some upcoming items: 

Big Bash 2015 

Big Bash 2015 is less than two months away!  If you’ve been waiting to sign up 

now is the time to do it.  Our 20th reunion is set for June 5-7
th

.  The deadline to 

sign up for the reunion is May 27, 2015.  The College has planned a weekend 

full of events.  Regardless of whether you can come for the entire weekend or 

just a couple of hours, sign up now!  If you can come for one day, think 

Saturday.  The Chapel Sing, class photo, and our class reception and dinner are 

all on Saturday. Also, it is not too late to help.  If you are interested in helping 

assist with the Big Bash committee for the reunion, please let me know. 

Links 
• The schedule - http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule 

• Registration page - https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/signup2 

• Who is registered - https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/home.cfm?pages_id=230&orderby=year 

• Local lodging information - https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/lodging 

• 2014-2015 Honor Roll of Donors - https://www.wabash.edu/giving/honorroll 

• Donor and attendance goals -  http://www.wabash.edu/giving/reuniongiving 
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Spreading the fame of her honored name 

Trott Law, a real estate finance law firm in Farmington Hills, Michigan announced that its Senior 

Vice President of Corporate Affairs, Roy Sexton, was selected to participate on a four person 

panel at this year’s Legal Marketing Conference, held on April 13-15
th

.  Roy was selected to 

offer practical advice on effectively communicating with lawyers, leveraging generational 

commonalities, delivering results that will build credibility and establishing a career network.  

Congratulations Roy! 

On Campus 

As a reminder, the College is in the process of updating its online files.  You may have received 

a communication from the College asking you to update your contact information.  Wabash’s 

alumni database is an excellent resource for finding other alums.  Please take a few minutes to 

update your biographical information so that Wabash has your most current data. 

With the school and fiscal years coming to an end, now is a great time to make a contribution to 

Wabash.  Please consider making a donation. 

I look forward to catching up with many of you during Big Bash weekend! 

Wabash Always Fights! 

Joe Samreta 

(317) 379-9192 

Samretaj@yahoo.com 
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